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11 February 2022 
 
 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers 
 
BODY LANGUAGE 2022 
 
I warmly invite you to attend the 26th Annual Dance Production of Body Language which serves as the 
celebration of the continued growth and success of Dance at SDCC.  Body Language 2022 showcases the 
excellent primary, secondary and community dance work that has been produced at South Dartmoor so far, 
this academic year.  This year sees a slightly different programme of events for Body Language week and 
information about each event can be found below. You can also find an outline of the key performance dates 
below; 

Wednesday 16 March Primary Body Language Main Hall 

*Details for this event (Primary Body Language) are communicated via the participating Primary Schools* 

Thursday 17 March 7.00 pm - Body Language Main Hall 

Friday 18 March 10.00 am - Community Celebration - Body Language Main Hall 

 
It is a privilege to be able to share such an array of creative, exciting and inspirational choreography and 
performance from students across all Key Stages within our learning community.   
 
Thursday 17 March – 7.00 pm 
(this is a public performance and open to all) 

This evening performance will feature choreography performed by examination students in KS4 and KS5, 
as well as curriculum work from KS3.  It will also include stunning performances from our KS3, KS4 and 
KS5 extra-curricular clubs alongside the innovative and exciting work produced within our two primary dance 
projects that have been running this term; ‘Leap Ahead’, a Year 4, 5, and 6 transition dance club, as well as 
the long-standing Boys Dance Project.  
 
Friday 18 March – 10.00 am 
(this is a public performance and open to older members of our community - 60+) 

This morning event includes a celebration of a selection of the pieces that will be performed on Thursday 
17 March, followed by a chance to enjoy a selection of refreshments with the performers.  More details, 
including how to secure a ticket, can be found here.  
 
Tickets 
 

Tickets for the evening performance on Thursday 17 March will be available to secure from Monday 7 
February; please complete and return the slip below to the Dance Office.  Tickets for Body Language 
2022 are being released with no cost attached.  We simply ask that you make a donation during the interval 
of the show to support us with developing our existing Dance costume cupboard. 

 
When and where: 

Collection Ticket collection from the Dance Office during Break One, Wednesday – Friday. 
Email   Please ensure that BL22 followed by your child’s Surname is the subject of the email 

and send your enquiries to - tickets@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk 
 
Body Language 2022 – T-shirt and Jumper order 

Whilst not compulsory, each year we provide students with the opportunity to purchase Body Language 
dance kit.  Please see overleaf for this year’s design and more information on sizing and how to order. All 
Body Language kit can be worn for PE and Dance lessons.  Students are also encouraged to use their Body 
Language kit for Dance clubs and practical workshops etc. 

Cont/d …. 
 

http://www.southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk/
http://www.atrium-studio.co.uk/
https://southdartmooracademy-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/aslater_southdartmoor_devon_sch_uk/EWQEaRKp3MVAh4u85HCR-LIBnEquOKCJOxmHtdAMrbJzIQ?e=R4WHQ0
mailto:tickets@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk


 
South Dartmoor Community College & Atrium Studio School is part of the Westcountry Schools Trust which is a Limited Company 
registered in England and Wales.  Company Number: 07398467.  Registered address: Harford Road, Ivybridge, Devon, PL21 0JA 

 
 
Students must keep up to date by checking the Body Language 2022 notice board located outside DA1.  
Information will also be updated regularly on the school’s social media platforms.  Detailed information about 
costume and extra rehearsals for each group, will be distributed to the appropriate students in the coming 
weeks. 
 
There are so many reasons to celebrate the Performing Arts within Education and we really hope that you 
will be able to join us and share the wonderful work performed by our dedicated students.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you to Body Language 2022. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Abi Slater 
 
Mrs A Slater  
Teacher of Dance  

 

BODY LANGUAGE 2022 – KIT ORDER FORM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ORDER A BODY LANGUAGE 2022 T-SHIRT OR JUMPER, YOU CAN DO SO 

ON PARENTPAY FROM MONDAY 7 FEBRUARY. 

 

HOW TO PLACE AN ORDER? 

1. Complete the order form – CLICK HERE 

2. Make payment on ParentPay – available for all students.  

ORDERS MUST BE PLACED BY 5.00 PM ON THURSDAY 17 FEBRUARY 
*Orders will only be processed when both the order form and payment has been received*  

 

Size guides are provided on the order form. 

SHORT SLEEVE REGULAR FIT 

£8.00 each 

 

LONG SLEEVE REGULAR FIT 

£11.00 each 

ROUND NECK JUMPER 

£15.00 each 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Yeyemmb7BU6cR6U6z4zv4lw_Ekf_6RNGq5iT2Xz7bPxUMExTMDdWV1c4ODUzN1lJREoxN1BNRkVSTS4u

